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SCHEDULE A TOUR Today! 

Did you know that a $200 deposit will secure an apartment of your choice today?  
If you are interested in participating in the weekly Zoom call, please provide Lene’ 

Moore, Director, with your email address, and she will be happy to add you to the 

weekly call.  Lene’s email: directorrw@edencrestliving.com 

Professionally Managed 
by Jaybird Senior Living, 
formerly  Senior Housing 
Management 

Happy Holidays 

Winter begins on December 21st. 

http://www.jaybirdsl.com/


Meet our Management Team 
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2210 E. Park Ave 

DES MOINES, IOWA 50320 

TELEPHONE: 515-288-4040 

WWW.EDENCRESTLIVING.COM 

Lene Moore  

Director 

Lori Overton 

Assistant Manager 

Shana Plambeck, R.N. 

Healthcare Coordinator 

Theresa Glaser 

Life Enrichment 

Coordinator 

April Bentley 

Culinary Coordinator 

Bryan Stout  

Maintenance Coordinator 

Wishing you all a blessed and wonderful birthday! 

Edna Rinard  12/2    Cierra Steffens  12/9 

     April Bentley   12/13      Brenda Schultz   12/21  

  Steve Vanderwaal  12/24  Destiny Shipp 12/28 

Ron Core  12/30   Grace Tew  12/31 

Transportation 

Available with reservation.  Please try to schedule your appointments on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Library Reservations  

All library reservations are on hold until further notice.  

Resident Referrals 

Reminder that any Resident that refers a tour to our community and they 

move in , you will receive a $500.00 discount on your next month’s rent.   

Great discount for you for referring a new Resident. 
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Welcome New Resident s to our Riverwoods Family 

A Message from Santa! 

Santa has placed a mailbox at the Riverwoods North Pole and here 
is his request:“All Residents, I would love for you to write down 1 
Christmas Wish and include your name.I cannot make wishes come 
true that involves your seeing family, but I will try hard with the 
help of Mrs. Clause and the Reindeers to make your wish come 
true. Please think hard, is there 1 little wish you would like seen 
granted? Or do you have a little wish for a friend, staff, or other 
resident? In this crazy world of COVID that I cannot fix, I would 
like very much to help make your Christmas special. Put your note 
in my mailbox and Merry Christmas to all!”

Donald Crabbs Sue Bishop 



Riverwood's Bulletin 
Pastoral Ponderings 

with Pastor David

 I make no apologies.  What happened on December 
25th makes me “preachy” beyond that Black Friday Wal-Mart bargain.  God 
is trying to bring us back to Him.   
     Noah tried, but humans just can’t keep from sinning.  So, God tried again, 
this time in a stable.  There isn’t anyone who doesn’t need a heaping helping 
of forgiveness, and He gave it to us.  You may try to skip these words, but just 
add it to your Forgiveness List.   
     Unlike Santa, God doesn’t keep a list.  It’s a good thing, too, because, if he 
did, everyone would be getting coal in their stockings.  It’s a good thing we 
don’t get what we deserve.  God loves us more than that!   
     We have already digested our Thanksgiving Dinner and are looking 
forward to another full plate.  (Isn’t it great to live in the U.S.A.)?  But there is 
something even better that sur-rounds us.  God is in a forgiving mood.  All we 
need to do is say “Thanks” and let the love in.  It would be a shame not to. 
     This year, change the future and give in.  Turning the calendar to 2021 is 
like turning to a blank page for the New Year.  BREAKING NEWS!  God 
Loves You! Looking forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

 Blessings,

  David 

Riverwood's Bulletin 
Staff Spotlight 

Each month we will be shining the spotlight on one of our fantastic Team Members.  They 

will all be asked the same questions: 

1.Why did you choose your career path?

2.What is your favorite part about working at Riverwoods?

3.Where do you live?

4.What do you like to do in your spare time?

5.What is your favorite Snack Food?
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Name:  Natalie O’Neal 

Position:  RA 

Spotlight:  Mee t Natalie.  

Natalie says that she chose her career path because 

she enjoys helping people and getting to know them 

on an individual basis.  “It’s so rewarding,” says 

Natalie.  The residents and her coworkers are 

Natalie’s favorite part about working at Riverwoods.  

Natalie lives in Beaverdale.  In her spare time, 

Natalie enjoys spending time outside in nature, 

listening to music and “hanging” with her family.  

Natalie’s favorite Snack Foods include: Trolli

gummy worms, Hot Fudge and Bubble Tea. 

Be sure to say Hi to Natalie when you see her. 
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Welcome to the 

Riverwoods’ Team 
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Cheyanne  

Assistant Cook 

Cierra 

RA 

Destiny 

RA 

Kennadie 

RA 
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